
 

 

 
 
 
  

SEAWAY NOTICE NO. 20 - 2017  

Tug No Longer Available for Assistance at Iroquois Lock 

Mariners are advised that navigation conditions were evaluated following the recent 
decrease in outflow from Lake Ontario.  As a result and effective at 10:00 August 11, 2017, 
the tug will no longer be available for assistance with the approach at Iroquois Lock.   
 
 
 
 
August 11, 2017 


